
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, June 7, 2024 9:05 AM 
'Patti N' 

Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/7/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 04721-2024 

Subject: RE: Duke energy wanting another rate increase 

Good Morning, Patricia Nguyen-Oviedo. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240025, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Patti N <pattin123@icloud.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 9:01 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Duke energy wanting another rate increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please don't accept this request from Duke energy as our electric bills continue to rise as well as other costs like gas and 
food. Everyone is so strained at this point financially. 

Patricia Nguyen 
Oviedo 
Sent from my iPad 

1 




